
COMMUNITY INFORMATION
DROP IN SESSION  
Nau mai, haere mai

Bring your family/whanau and friends and come along to the
Ngongotahā Bowling Club to find out more about the
development at 31 Ngongotahā Road. Come and chat with
members of the development team who will be available to
answer questions you might have. We also want to hear your
views about what it takes to deliver and build a sustainable,
inclusive and thriving community.

31 Ngongotahā Road

When: 
Where:
Time:

Wednesday 18 October
Ngongotahā Bowling Club, 11 Domain Ave, Ngongotahā 
3pm - 7pm

We look forward to seeing you!


